[bookmark: _GoBack]marketatthefareway Dear Loyal Customers,
We have been listening to the news and evaluating the information to make the best possible decision. In an effort to flatten the curve and encourage social distancing while supporting our community,
we have decided, effective Thursday, March 19 until further notice, to remain open for takeout business only. As you know, Philadelphia has mandated non-essential businesses to close and restaurants to do
takeout only. Supermarkets are considered "essential" and thus, we are considering the Market
to be “essential”. ——————————————————————-https://www.inquirer.com/health/coronavirus/philadelphia-shutdown-coronavirus-20200316.html ——————————————————————-Please note the following: ✅ Eat-in business will not be permitted.
✅ The “pop-in” parking spaces are dedicated for “Call ahead, curbside pick-up only” ✅ We encourage you to use contact-less ordering and call ahead to place your order, email,
or order online and request curbside pickup. ✅ Our doors will be propped open so you do not need to touch handles. ✅ If you are not feeling well, we ask kindly that you stay home. ——————————————————————-Please see details on our website to learn how to order from each vendor. This information will be updated as needed. #socialdistancing #fightcorona #flattenthecurve
